FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Polly Jones at 236-7091 pollyj@coastalmountains.org

Coastal Mountains Land Trust offers volunteer informational session

Camden – Do you care about the natural places within our community? Do you enjoy meeting new people? Want to learn more about the ecology of this area? Coastal Mountains Land Trust is seeking new volunteers to help with a wide range of projects including tasks from maintaining trails and repairing bridges with our stewardship team, to assisting educators in outdoor classrooms as part of our Learning Landscapes program, to helping with community outreach and office mailings. All skills are welcomed and wanted!

"Coastal Mountains Land Trust has always been an organization driven by volunteer effort," explains Ian Stewart, Executive Director. "The success of our stewardship and community engagement programs depends upon having local people involved on the land and at each of our events."

For those interested in learning more, the Land Trust scheduled an informational session on Thursday **April 27 from 5:30-6:30pm** at the Land Trust's office at 101 Mount Battie Street in Camden.

At the gathering, Land Trust staff, along with an active volunteer, will provide an overview of the Land Trust's conservation programs as well as a summary of the volunteer positions that the Land Trust is seeking to fill. Please register to attend by emailing info@coastalmountains.org.

###

Coastal Mountains Land Trust has worked since 1986 to permanently conserve land to benefit the natural and human communities of the western Penobscot Bay. The Land Trust has protected over 13,000 acres, offering 50+ miles of trails for public recreation.